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MR Roy Cottam 
20 Elvina AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2022/0246 - 120 Prince Alfred Parade NEWPORT NSW 2106 

We moved into the area recently and noticed the huge fig trees at the park. We had trouble 
walking around the roots on the footpath, so needed to walk on the busy road to safely walk 
around the fig trees (cars needed to swerve when we did this). We believe all the fig trees and 
their roots present a significant risk to public safety and are dangerous for pedestrians who 
want to use the nearby footpath. There are also issues regarding the roots damaging 
stormwater systems that could damage the earth nearby that could cause earth movement/ 
land slides. Based on the current risks to the public, we support the removal of these oversized 
fig trees. 
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